March in DR

iDios le bendiga! We are so excited to
finally be here in the Dominican
Republic. Over this past month, we
have printed and put together books
for the Bible school in Santiago,

helped with a weekend revival, and
Samuel has preached a couple of
“fiery five” messages!

Services are lively and filled with
love and warm welcomes. The people
are so hungry to worship and to be a
part of service. During our second
Sunday service, five people received
a miraculous healing! One man came
into service hunched over in pain,
received a healing,,and then danced
in the altar. God is moving here!




We got to participate in a Holy Ghost crusade
in Santo Domingo! God showed up at each of
the three services, and a total of 18 people
received the gift of the Holy Ghost! Over the
past few weeks, we have witnessed God’s
hand throughout the country. We are so
thankful to be here working together with
the Tingley family in reaching the people of
the Dominican Republic. jJesus vive!
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